
CITY OF RUSTON 

REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING 

Tuesday, November 19, 2024 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER 

At 7:00PM Mayor Hopkins called the regular Council Meeting to order. Councilmembers present 
were Councilmember Hedrick, Councilmember Syler, Councilmember Jensen, and 
Councilmember Holland. Councilmember Huson was excused. Councilmember Hedrick moved 
to approve the agenda with a second from Councilmember Syler, passed 4-0. 

OATH OF OFFICE 

Mayor Hopkins administered the Oath of Office for City Clerk, Mario A. Ortega, Jr. 

MINUTES - Councilmember Hedrick moved to approve the minutes for the regular Council 
Meeting of November 5, 2024, with a second from Councilmember Syler. Councilmember Jensen 
moved to amend the minutes with two corrections to the General Public Comment section and 
Business section. Councilmember Hedrick moved to approve the minutes as amended, with a 
second from Councilmember Syler, passed 4-0. 

STAFF REPORT 

Ruston Police Chief Bautista- See attached. 
Ruston Fire Chief Allen - See attached. 

GENERAL PUBLIC COMMENTS -

David Bell - Expressed concern about the budget deficit the City is currently facing and inquired 
about the resources the City has available to address this issue. 

Leah D. - Expressed gratitude for being a resident of Ruston and shared her optimism regarding 
the budget. 

Ed R. - Resident of Tacoma, expressed opposition to Ordinance 1585, describing it as unfair, 
overreaching, and inefficient. Ed argued that the ordinance's details would not effectively address 
the underlying issues but instead would hinder local businesses. Ed suggested that the City should 
focus on building relationships with the owners, operators, and employees of establishments to 
identify common interests and collaborate on fostering positive change 

Nicholas - Resident of Tacoma, expressed opposition to Ordinance 1585, specifically highlighting 
the historical significance of the Unicom and its role as an established gathering place for patrons 
to socialize peacefully. Nicholas emphasized that restricting the operating hours of the Unicom 
would have a detrimental impact on the community. 
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